
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 12:05:10 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 9:15 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Gordon Mercier

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
A rate increase is totally unacceptable. You don't use the money you get from us responsibly now you
shouldn't get more. Does the head of hydro need more than his present 4 million dollar salary. You
should be ashamed of yourself.

-- Attachment --
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